
COVID-19 Vaccine Information

Eligibility Expanded and Resources for Site Locations
and Availability

On Wednesday April 7, 2021, Governor Roy Cooper opened COVID-19 
vaccine eligibility to all adults 16 and older. Trillium contacted all of our 
Health Departments within our catchment to seek out additional 
information on COVID-19 vaccines availability and locations. Local Health 
Departments recommend to receive the most updated COVID-19 
information about vaccine availability and sites, please go directly to their 
website. Members, families and providers are encouraged to go directly to 
the Health Department’s website links. For convenience, we have included 
Health Department website’s below.  

Vaccine Availability and Locations

Thank you for working diligently in collaborating with Members and families 
in linking them to COVID-19 vaccinations and ensuring our Members 
remain safe and healthy.

DO NOT REPLY to this email as this is an unmonitored email address. If you have 
any questions please send an email to NetworkManagement@TrilliumNC.org

Urgent Notifications for Network Providers

https://www.trilliumhealthresources.org/sites/default/files/docs/Urgent-Notification/Trillium-COVID-19-vaccine-Information.pdf?fbclid=IwAR1ZX2Y87SGadBWu9mFa66S_1ZjRLJW2p1yFjBomioe7Sg7QE8iTWIlM6RY
mailto:NetworkManagement@TrilliumNC.org
https://www.trilliumhealthresources.org/for-providers/provider-communications/urgent-notification
https://www.facebook.com/TrilliumHealthResources/
https://twitter.com/TrilliumNc
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCjobY_uW5YmXmcVcT8N7gjw



